
Sayyid Al-Hakeem calls on winning NSPA members to provide services and active
field engagement

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, Head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met with members of the National

State Powers’ Alliance (NSPA) bloc in the provincial councils, congratulating them on their

victory in the elections. H.E. urged them to be present in the field, communicate with the

public, and maintain contact with unsuccessful candidates. H.E. emphasized political commitment

and the implementation of the electoral program and called for a change in the stereotypical

rumors surrounding the Provincial Council in previous stages.

H.E. stressed the importance of integration with the parliament, advocating the formation of a

working team comprising the Parliament and Provincial Council members.


